
ABOUT 

Seymour FBC’s Fine Arts Academy is preparing for our summer performing arts camp with the well-
loved music from Encanto. We will have a live band, several FAA coaches and professional musicians 
on board to lead our students well throughout the week. Plus breakout sessions, small group work, 
choreography and more! 

The heart and purpose behind this week stems from Proverbs 18:16 “a person’s gift opens doors”. 
Pairing this with the scriptures in Romans regarding our spiritual gifts, the students will walk through 
what it means to use our gifts for God. Yes, our gifts bring us opportunities but more importantly, 
they open doors for us to do good in the world and bring glory to God. 

All music, rehearsal tracks and scripts are available online. We will also have printed copies for you to 
pick up from the church office at your convenience. It is their responsibility to memorize their 
material before July 28th. This ensures they will get the most out of this experience. Costumes are 
provided, but we will ask you to have basics for your child that you likely already own such as 
leggings, pants, shorts, etc. This information will be given to you at least a month in advance. 

DETAILS 

Monday July 28th — Friday August 1 
 10:00am to 3:00pm 
 Lunch provided, but send a drink with your student daily. 

Performance of Encanto:LIVE August 1st 6:00pm   
open to the public - FREE EVENT - donations appreciated 

Ages 8 — 17 (3rd to 12th grade, respectively) 
$150 after May 15 

AUDITIONS  

Auditions are NOT required to participate. All character roles, solos and speaking parts have already 
been assigned, but there may be some ensemble roles available. Email FAA Director Beth Smith with 
inquiries: bsmith@seymourfbc.org

SEYMOURFBC.ORG/FAA

REGISTRATION
is currently closed

https://seymour-fbc-375109.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2791855
http://seymourfbc.org/studentportal
mailto:bsmith@seymourfbc.org

